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 14 November 2017 
 
Attention:  Mr Jeremy Newman 
 
Australian Securities Exchange 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St George's Terrace 
Perth  WA  6000 
 
 
Dear Jeremy, 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 

The Company hereby requests an extension to the voluntary suspension of trading in the 
securities of ServTech Global Holdings Limited (ASX: SVT).    

Further to its announcement dated 1 November 2017, the Company is conducting a review 
of its capital position following the sale of Company’s rent roll.  As that review is ongoing, the 
Company is not currently in a position to make an announcement to the market of the results 
of that review.   

The Company requests the securities remain in voluntary suspension until the earlier of the 
announcement to the market or the commencement of trading on Tuesday 28 November 
2017. 

The Company is not aware of any reason why the extension of voluntary suspension should 
not be granted. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Oonagh Malone 

Company Secretary 

 


